
Family Wealth Report is the leading source of essential 
and often exclusive business intelligence for family  
offices, private banks, wealth and private asset  
managers, and other advisors to wealthy clients in the 
Americas.

Online content comes from our own experienced  
editorial team as well as leading industry  
professionals, helping readers stay on top of important 
developments in this complex space.

Family Wealth Report is published by ClearView  
Financial Media, an independent, London-based  
publishing house providing daily intelligence and 
regular in-depth market research to the global wealth 
management community.

ClearView also operates a robust events business – our 
annual schedule includes thought leadership events in 
major financial centres as well as international industry 
awards in London, New York, Geneva, Singapore, Hong 
Kong and Dubai.

Hosted as half or full day events, the Family Wealth 
Report Summits are an unrivaled thought-leadership 
platform encouraging intellectual debate on the  
challenges and opportunities facing the industry.  

Targeting an exclusive and senior audience, Family 
Wealth Report events are consistently over-subscribed, 
presenting an excellent networking opportunity. 

Now in its third year, the Family Wealth Report Awards 
celebrate the achievements of the family office and 
UHNW private wealth industry to a wider audience.

Winning a Family Wealth Report award sets firms and 
individuals apart from their peers and is a tangible 
demonstration that they have something special to 
offer,rewarding achievement, showcasing top class 
performance and innovation.

For more information please visit:
www.familywealthreport.com
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